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Communication from the Permanent Missions of 
the Russian Federation and the United States of

America regarding a Joint Statement on 
Multilateral Nuclear Fuel Assurances 

 
 

 

 

 

The Secretariat has received a communication dated 23 November 2009 from the Permanent Missions 
of the Russian Federation and the United States of America, transmitting the text of the Joint 
Statement by the Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation and the Under 
Secretary of State for Arms Control and International Security of the United States of America on 
multilateral nuclear fuel assurances. 

As requested in that communication, the above mentioned statement is herewith circulated for the 
information of all Member States. 
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